
 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
Having considered recent additional feedback from the businesses on Bowran 
Street and Heatley Street, it is now proposed to make the above modification to the 
consulted proposals to improve access to their businesses. 
 
The modification will maintain the current 2-way traffic on Bowran Street allowing 
vehicles to continue to exit onto Marsh Lane. 


